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Last month our board voted unanimously to help several deserving families and
individuals, who needed urgent assistance. 

As always, THANK YOU, to all of you who continue to support our mission, to
make a positive difference in our New Mexico community.

Jedediah Encinias was recently involved in a rollover accident, which forced to him to
enroll in short term disability while he recovers.  His son is currently in an out-of-state
facility due to disability, for which he and his wife must visit monthly for treatment and
meetings.  He hasn't been able to see his son since the accident several months ago,
and they have fallen behind on a few bills. We wrote a check to their landlord, to help
toward them getting caught up on rent.

Juanita Trujillo is a survivor of cancer, who suffers from Multiple Sclerosis, and is
currently living on a fixed income.  She is unable to work, and her monthly income
barely meets her financial obligations. She recently lost her water heater and heater,
and she had to use the money she saved for property taxes to replace the appliances. 
We helped her pay a portion of her property taxes.

Dion Casias is a single father of a teenager, but a recent illness/injury put him out of
work for several weeks.  He has been working again, but with limited hours while he
goes through the recovery process.  We wrote a check to the landlord to help with a
portion of their rent.

Jennifer Avalos is a single mother of three, who works to support her family, but
whose hours have been cut back recently.  With her reduced income, she has falled
behind on a few of her bills.  We wrote a check to help her with part of their rent.

Maria Perez is the head of her family, with four children. They have been having a hard
time financially lately, and she asked for help with utility bills, so they can keep the
heater on for the upcoming winter. We helped them get caught up with their PNM and
NM Gas bills.

https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&m=001rvmwXLYeBZvH-Tqx71C6wg%3D%3D&ch=&ca=77c3bf51-15c2-44a0-9303-b80debca0861
http://www.losojosdelafamilia.org


UPCOMING EVENTS 
SAVE THE DATES!



Know someone who might enjoy this email? Share it with them.
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